A NELTA

Delta VFD Price Increase Anhouncement

To Our Valued Customers:

Over the past two years, we have all experienced the raw materials shortage
and cost rising, Delta has absorbed this increased cost, however, this situation
still cannot be effectively controlled after many efforts. Therefore, we will need
to apply the price increase to Delta VFD (C2000, C2000+, CP2000, CFP, E&EL,

M300 series only). Other models and accessories remain unchanged.

Effective Date: 1st / December / 2021

Should you have any questions, concerns or comments, please don’t hesitate to

contact us. We thanks you for your understanding and continued support.

Sincerely

Delta Electronic




